
Aldwick
Management Forum

The next meeting

To be held on

Thursday 25th October 2018

At 14:00 hours

In the committee room at Aldwick Parish Council offices

These Management Forums were set up by Sussex Police to act as a focal point between
local residents and the Ward based Sussex Police officers. Now that the police have
changed to a response structure, and ward based police officers have ceased to exist, the
meeting continues to allow local residents to discuss matters of local concern, which can
then be forwarded to Sussex police at Bognor, as well as other parties for their response
and action.

Please support this meeting – as your views ARE important


